
      

 

 

Dear Pastor and Church Family, 
 
 A Blessed day and Greetings to everyone! 

 
It’s a wonderful time to end this year full of success and victories! We are so blessed to be 

intrusted by God with His ministry and to be of use in any way for us to fulfill His purpose for us. We at 
CFBC Ministries are excited to give a report on how God blessed and move His hands towards His people 
here in the Philippines. And we are hoping and praying that you could visit us here in the Philippines and 
experience first hand God’s wonderful ministry! 

 
The CFBC's Daily Vacation Bible School (VBS) was held from August 2, 2022 to August 19, 2022 

in the different ministries of CFBC at Bataan, Zambales, and Pampanga. The program aimed to provide a 
two-day educational and spiritual experience for children, promoting Christian values, biblical teachings, 
delivering hope, and fostering a sense of community among participants. This narrative report presents 
an overview of the activities, themes, and outcomes of each day during the VBS. 

 
The Daily Vacation Bible School provided an enriching and spiritually uplifting experience for the 

1,320 participating children in 32 Children Centers . Throughout the two day lesson and activity, they 
learned valuable lessons from biblical stories, engaged in meaningful discussions, and participated in 
interactive activities. The VBS fostered a sense of community, encouraged compassion, delivered hope, 
and promoted the importance of faith in daily life. The children left with a deeper understanding of 
Christian values and a stronger connection to their faith to God. The success of the program was made 
possible through the dedicated efforts of the Pastors, VBS Teachers, the support of the CFBC Family,and 
especially it succeeded because of God's Grace. 

 
The CFBC's Evangelistic Crusade was held from September 19, 2022 to November 4, 2022 in the 

different ministries of CFBC at Bataan, Zambales, and Pampanga. The program aimed to reach more 
souls and win them to Christ. This narrative report presents an overview of the activities, total reached 
souls, and outcomes in each Ministry during the said event. 

 
The CFBC's Evangelistic Crusade was able to share the Gospel to 6,289 people. This event was a 

success because of the Grace of God and the unified love and efforts of the Pastors, Preacehers, and 
Bible Students. 

 
The CFBC's Quarterly Common Service took place on November 20,2022, at St. Francis National 

High School's covered court. The program aimed to provide a fellowship by gathering our fellow 
members from different CFBC ministries (Bataan, Zambales, and Pampanga). The CFBC's Quarterly 
Common Service has an estimated attendance of 500 individuals from different CFBC ministries all 
around Bataan, Zambales, and Pampanga 

 
The Pastors, Preachers, and Leaders' Thanksgiving Program was held on December 22, 2022 at 

Heartbeat Baptist Bible College and Seminary. The event aimed to express gratitude to God for the 
year's blessings. The program included sermon, testimonies, music performances, games, and 
fellowship. The program fostered a spirit of gratitude, unity, and service among the congregation. 
Overall, the event was a success, inspiring attendees to live a life of gratitude and service. 

 
THANK YOU SO MUCH FOR YOUR SUPPORT! YOUR HELP TO US HAS OPENED MULTIPLE 

MISSIONS AND REACH PEOPLE WHO ARE IN NEED OF THE GOSPEL. HOPING AND PRAYING TO HAVE 
MORE YEARS OF PARTNERSHIP IN REACHING FILIPINOS HERE IN THE PHILIPPINES. 
 
Thank you so much and God Bless you all. 
 
In Christ, 
Bro. Brilliant Ofrecio 
 

Your Missionary to the Philippines 

The Ofrecio’s 
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